
ANNOUNCEMENT 

  
  

The Asia Pacific Pediatric Association (APPA) is pleased to 
announce that 

  

Dr. Selva Kumar Sivapunniam as the new APPA Treasurer, 
replacing Dr. Koh Chong Tuan who had submitted his 
resignation recently.   
  
APPA Secretary General, Dr. Zulkifli Ismail had proposed Dr. 
Selva Kumar as Dr. Koh’s replacement during a Conference 
Call Meeting held on August 6, 2019.  This was agreed to by 
the APPA Executive Committee (Exco) and Standing 
Committee (SC) members. 
  

  
Dr. Selva Kumar is currently Head, Department of Paediatrics 
at the Selayang Hospital, near Kuala Lumpur.  His specialties 
are General Paediatrics & Paediatric Nephrology.    
  

He is also the new Vice-President of Malaysian Paediatric 
Association (MPA) for 2019-2021 and has been MPA’s 
Executive Committee member since 2007. 
  
Qualifications: 
MD (Universiti Kebangsaan Malaysia, Malaysia) 1991 

  

MMed (Paed) (Universiti Kebangsaan Malaysia, Malaysia) 
1998. 



 


